April Meeting of the Historical Commission

April 8, 2009

Members: Fred Bissinger, Paula Coyne, Sue Monaghan, Art DeLeo

Supervisor: Garth Monaghan

Accepted minutes from March.

Old Business:

Files were given to The EF Historical Society/Rusty Young Photograph was taken to Karen Marshall for the cover of the Historical Resources Inventory.

New Business:

- 1. Discussion of the Mortonville Bridge Project
- 2. Dennis Crock asked questions about the responsibilities of membership.
- 3. Email will be sent to Jane Dorchester about presenting the Historical resources Inventory to the BOS in May
- 4. Discussion of an offer to partner with Arcadia Press to write a history of the Township. Commission decided to pass the information on to the EF Historical Society.

Adjourned at 8:30

Sue Monaghan